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Manko, Gold, Katcher & Fox to Receive a  
2022 Innovation and Collaboration Award from  

the Water Resources Association 
 

 

Philadelphia, PA (September 1, 2022) — Manko, Gold, Katcher & Fox LLP (MGKF) has been selected to 

receive a 2022 Innovation and Collaboration Award for regulated community leadership from the Water 

Resources Association of the Delaware River Basin (WRA).  WRA is presenting this award to MGKF, as 

counsel to and on behalf of the Delaware Estuary TMDL Coalition (the “Coalition”), for its regulated 

community leadership and collaborative engagement with representatives of the Delaware River Basin 

Commission, federal and state regulators and other stakeholders in development of the innovative Stage 1 

PCB TMDLs that have led to significant reductions in PCB loads to the Delaware River Estuary.   

 

The WRA annual awards recognize people, projects and organizations that make a substantial contribution 

to sound water resources management and promote water resources sustainability and resilience in the 

Delaware River Basin.  “We are very honored to be selected for this prestigious award and to represent the 

Coalition in collaborative and innovative approaches to the protection of water quality in the Delaware 

Estuary,” said MGKF Partner Brenda Gotanda. “The firm has represented the Coalition for over two 

decades and been privileged to work with such an exceptional client group focused on sound water 

resources management in the Estuary.”       
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Retired MGKF Founding Partner Marc E. Gold will also be honored by WRA with the 2022 Samuel S. 

Baxter Memorial Award in recognition of his exemplary legal career focused on comprehensive water 

resources management, and for significant contributions in advancing clean water initiatives in the 

Delaware River Basin. 

 

The awards will be presented at WRA’s 39th Annual Recognition Dinner to be held September 21 at the 

Fairmount Water Works, along the Schuylkill River in Philadelphia. MGKF Partner Brenda Gotanda will 

serve as an event co-chair. Information regarding the event and registration can be found on the WRA 

website at https://wradrb.app.neoncrm.com/np/clients/wradrb/event.jsp?event=11&. 

 
   

 

MGKF concentrates its practice in environmental, energy, litigation, safety and land use law. We proudly 

celebrate more than 30 years of representing clients ranging from Fortune 100 corporations to small, 

privately held enterprises, both in the Mid-Atlantic region and on a national basis..  MGKF is also honored 

to be the top-rated law firm, since 2011, in the Top Workplaces surveys by the Philadelphia Inquirer, Daily 

News and Philly.com.  Offices are located at: Three Bala Plaza East, Suite 700, Bala Cynwyd, 

Pennsylvania; 535 Route 38, Suite 145A, Cherry Hill, New Jersey; 5 Penn Plaza, 23rd Floor, New York, NY 

10001; and 500 Ala Moana Blvd., Suite 7400, Honolulu, HI.  For additional information, visit 

www.mankogold.com or call 484-430-5700. 
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